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Announcement: 
 

To Lincoln University Graduates, 
 

The following are important instructions you need to be 

aware of as an essential part of the Graduation Exercises. 

Also, we request your cooperation in alerting your Guests 

to follow these instructions as well: 

 

1. No kids or children (under ten years of age) are 

allowed in the Auditorium during the activities of 

the Graduation Ceremony. 

2. Guests who have red tickets may be seated in the 

Auditorium on a first come first served basis. 

3. Guests who have no red tickets for seating in the 

Auditorium will be directed and required to be 

seated in the Conference Room. The Conference 

Room has a big-screen TV, and each person 

seated in the conference room will be able to see 

the entire program in real time. 

 

 

For further information, please contact Maggie Hua, Academic Development Officer. 

Phone: 510-628-8029    e-mail: maggiehua@lincolnuca.edu 

 

 

Posted: 4/13/2010 

 

 

 


